
GCSE RESULTS AND CERTIFICATES!   

As we approach GCSE results day, I’d like to make you aware of the new grading system.  

GCSEs in England were reformed in 2017. The new reformed GCSEs have a 9 to 1 grading system 

to better differentiate between the highest performing students and distinguish clearly between 

the old and new qualifications. The new GCSE grading scale is not directly equivalent to the old 

A* to G one however, there are some comparable points between the old grades and the new 

ones, as the diagram shows. The bottom of grade 7 is aligned with the bottom of grade A. The 

bottom of grade 4 is aligned with the bottom of grade C and the bottom of grade 1 is aligned 

with the bottom of grade G. 

Although results are issued via a results slip on Thursday 22nd August, actual certificates aren’t 

printed by the exam board until November. We will be in contact with parents/careers in due 

course to make arrangements. Any unclaimed certificates will be stored securely at school for 12 

months only.  

All Year 11 pupils are invited into school to collect their results slips  

on Thursday 22ndAugust between 10am and 11am.  

Due to the big move happening over the summer to our new school, we will be setting up a 

temporary office at Discovery. We are therefore asking pupils to meet us at Discovery: Vernons 

Lane, Nuneaton, CV11 5SS. If you are unable to attend, we will ring you with your results and 

slips will be posted home by 1st class mail.  

We look forward to seeing you next week,  

Laura-Jane Boshell, Exams Officer, Quest Academy. 


